
 
 

 

 

 

1. Purpose 
 

The purpose of this Member Update is to update Members on the China Barley Ant-Dumping Investigation. 

 

2. Information 

• The Australian barley industry has received a response from the Ministry of Commerce of People’s Republic 

of China (MOFCOM) regarding the application for Administrative Reconsideration of the anti-dumping and 

countervailing tariffs applied to Australian barley in May 2020. 

• Unfortunately, the application has been unsuccessful.  The industry will continue to work with the 

Australian Government on this issue. 

 

3. Further information 

Email: admin@graintrade.org.au 
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